
   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates: 
21 June – Taxis to Troon annual outing *76th outing!* 
22 June – Our Annual Celebration event is at i.30pm 
23 June – School closes for Summer Break at 2.30pm 
16 August – School Reopens for pupils 

 

What’s been happening? 
We’ve been working hard to achieve Eco-School status 

and have now received our Green Flag ♥ 

Classes have been taking part in #30DaysWild 
throughout June 
Pupils made crowns to mark the coronation 
We’ve had great football skills sessions with Rangers 
and Partick Thistle 
7th Parent Forum – Coffee, Craft and Consultation 

Elmer Day was a joy! 😊 

 

Recycling coffee pods into 

chameleon eyes in Art and 

Alexander tending to our Living 

Wall – it is wonderful to have 

our Green Flag at last!  

Fun in the sun! It’s been wonderful 

to see so many young people 

sharing space in the garden and 

making friendships 

Music sessions are always very 

successful – check Conor rocking 

out on the electric drumkit! 

Calum got to meet the Highland 

Coo babies at Pollok Park on his 

Monday outing! 



 

Please do get in touch if you have any suggestions 
or queries.  Either speak to your child’s class 
teacher, or contact me on 0141 9462050 or at 
Catriona.Campbell@eastpark.org.uk  
Best wishes, 

                                               
Catriona Campbell (Head of Education) 

We are hoping to raise enough money to 

re-furbish our Soft Play area shortly – 

thank you so much to everyone who 

sponsored me on the Kilt Walk!  We’re 

hoping to get a group of people to walk 

for East Park to mark our 150th 

Anniversary next year – details for events 

will be released via social media through 

the year  

Josh and Ethan went wild at 

Whitelees Windfarm, and right, 

Robert working on our Giant Elmer  

Football skills sessions have given our 

learners a real pride in their game – well 

done Alexander, that smile says it all!  

Domanic models 

the crown he 

made to 

celebrate the 

coronation 😊 
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